
Dear Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction, 
 
I strongly oppose HB 2020. Oregon has one of the lowest if not the lowest carbon emissions in the 
country.  Oregon imposing this tax is nothing more than an attempt to tax Oregonians to the breaking 
point and to further attempt to bail out PERS. My daughter and i cannot afford anymore of your wild 
taxation schemes. 
 
Sincerely, Leona Jeffers 
 


